
 
 
Qwest Corporation 
1600 7th Ave.  Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
 
Kirk Nelson 
Vice President – Washington  
Policy and Law 
 
 
July 13, 2001 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
      Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W. 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250  
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-010558 Cessation of Certain Telecommunications Services 
 
Attention: Tom Wilson 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 

 
Qwest Corporation ("Qwest") makes this filing pursuant to the Commission's June 7, 
2001 Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments in the above referenced docket.  
Qwest supports retention of the existing rule, WAC 480-120-083 relating to Cessation 
of Certain Telecommunications Services, without further revision.  Should the 
Commission decide that further revisions are necessary, Qwest reserves its right to file 
supplemental comments. 
 
If you have any questions, I can be reached at 206-345-4726. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
 
 
    

 
 



 
 


